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A team of four members traveled to the city of Bălți on May 24 to hold a mobile Happy Family 
Festival. The team included the president of FFWPU-Moldova and two Japanese missionaries. 
We offered the three steps to 13 couples. 

On the same day we met representatives of the city administration to discuss possibilities of 
cooperation with Family Federation. We were very welcome there, partially due to the many 
years of cooperation with the IRFF (International Relief Friendship Foundation) ONLUS 
adoption project. 

It was a special and productive day. 


